
October 2, 1969 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have been informed by Dick Bernabei that you are:-i
nterested 

in certain material which I possess in reference to 
CE 399. 

It is my understanding that you desire this mat
erial for possible 

use in your suit against the government. 

Because I greatly admire the work you have done on t
he case 

and because I long for the day when we will know the
 truth about 

the assassination, I am giving you "carte blanche" t
o use my 

information in any way you deem reasonable. I would 
be more than 

willing to provide any assistance with your suit. 

I am enclosing the originals of three letters which 
pertain 

to the fragment lost from the base of 399. The two 
letters from 

the Archives bear directly on the matter while the o
ne from 

Hoover is slightly related. You are welcome to copy 
these letters 

but please return them to me. For understandable rea
sons, I am 

requesting that my name be associated with any mater
ials of mine 

you should happen to use. I have no doubts that you 
will honor 

my requests. 

Best of luck with your slit. Let me know if I may be
 of 

any further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

is„,e," 
Howard Roff an 
8829 Blue Grass Rd. 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19115 

cc: R. Bernabei 

P.S. In re-reading Mr. Bernabei's letter I see that 
you may not 

be able to credit my information to me at the trial.
 This 

is perfectly all right. I just would like credit for
 the 

material if you should publish it. 


